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If you are interested in keeping up with the PTFA please
follow us on Facebook 

A warm welcome back to all the children especially our
new reception class. We hope you are all settling in well. 

You are all invited to join us for our Back 2 School Fete,
after-school on the 29th September. There will be lots of

games, stalls, food and inflatables to enjoy.

The Fete can only take place if we have sufficient
volunteers to help with set up and manning of stalls. If

you are able to spare half an hour or more please sign up
using our volunteer link below or let the office know:

https://volunteersignup.org/BTLAH

WELCOME BACK 

We would like to  to say a big thank you for your
continued support at our fundraising events. 

We are thrilled to announce that last year we raised in the
region of an incredible £5,282. Details of how this money

was raised and some of the things we funded last year are
included in this Newsletter. We have a healthy bank
balance ready to spend and will be working with Mr

Edwards to identify his spending and fundraising
priorities over the coming months. 

We have lots planned this year starting with our Back 2
School Fete later this month, a Halloween disco, and the

Christmas Fair.

https://volunteersignup.org/BTLAH


Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet,
consectetur adipiscing elit.
Donec ultrices felis sit amet 
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THERE ARE LOT OF
EASY WAYS YOU
CAN HELP US TO
RAISE FUNDS:

 7,000 shops and sites will
donate to The Meadows

Primary School PTA -at no
extra cost to you - to sign

up use this link
https://www.easyfundraisi
ng.org.uk/causes/meadow

spta/

 Help our fundraising efforts by
buying tickets for Your School
Lottery. Tickets cost just £1 per
week, with a top prize of £25,000
Enter now at
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.
uk/lottery/school/the-meadows-
primary-school

STICKINS self adhesive name labels are a quick, easy
and durable solution to naming your child's uniform,

bags etc..
The Friends of the Meadows will earn 30%

commission on all sales, just remember to use our
unique fundraising number 23281

PTFA MEET & GREET AND
AGM

You are invited to join us for wine and
nibbles on Wednesday 4th October at

the Meadows School.

This is an opportunity to meet the PTFA
and share with us what fundraising
events you would like to see going

forward along with your suggestions for
how we spend the money we raise. 

We'd also love to share with you our
vision and plans for the future 

There is no obligation to join the PTFA,
although if you would like to volunteer
we'd love to have you. This might be as

someone who helps out on the odd
occasion at events, or getting involved

with the planning of events.

As a PTFA we are open to parents, carers
relatives, and anyone who is a friend of

the School.




